
 

 

 

14 May 2019 

 

ANO Powder Production at Capacity to August 2019 

 

ANO has received a number of new sales orders that indicate that first quarter 

FY20 volumes will continue to grow at the current rates (compared to 5T of 

orders received in July / August 2018). These are in addition to the backlog of 

powder sales orders, which means powder production will be at capacity to 

August 2019. 

ANO has placed orders for additional equipment which will arrive 

approximately November 2019, resulting in a further 50% increase in capacity. 

ANO is investigating the costs to upgrade electricity supply, to further increase 

volumes if required. 

 

Geoff Acton (B.Com CA) 

Managing Director 


